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3436

INDUSTRIAL LIQUID MICROBICIDE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 22298 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCT ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

NOT FOR USE IN POTABLE WATER SYSTEMS

GUARANTEE:

SODIUM BROMIDE.......40.0% 

NET

Diversey Water 
Technologies Ltd. 
110 Second Street 
Cobourg, Ontario 

K9A 3N5

(416) 372-3344 
(416) 372-2561 (fax)

FOR USE AS A DISINFECTANT, SANITIZER, BACTERICIDE, SLIMICIDE AND
ALGICIDE IN RECIRCULATING COOLING WATER SYSTEMS.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

RECIRCULATING COOLING WATER SYSTEMS:  Add Formula 3436 to the
system at a 0.125 to 2.0 bromide/oxidant mole ratio.  For
example:1) 192 to 3175 grams of chlorine gas (99.9%) per litre of
sodium bromide solution; 2) 1.3 to 21 litres sodium hypochlorite
(12.5% available chlorine) solution per litre of sodium bromide
solution.  INITIAL DOSE:  If the system is noticeably fouled, add
.3 to 24 mLs of Formula 3436 per 1,000 litres of water in the
system with either chlorine gas (0.959 to 4.793 grams per 1000
litre of water), or 12.5% sodium hypochlorite solution (7 to 32
mLs per 1,000 litres of water in the system and oxidize with
either chlorine gas(0.959 to 4.793 grams per 1000 Litre of



water).  SUBSEQUENT DOSE:  When microbial control is evident, add
.2 to 24 mLs of Formula 3436 per 1,000 litres of water in the
system and oxidize with chlorine gas (0.479 to 4.793 grams per
1,000 litres of water), or 12.5% sodium hypochlorite solution (3
to 32 mLs per 1,000 litres of water).

PRECAUTIONS:

May cause skin irritation or damage to eyes.  Wear suitable eye
protection and protective gloves when handling.  Avoid contact
with eyes, skin or clothing.  Wash contaminated clothing before
reuse.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS:

Do not discharge effluent containing this active ingredient into
lakes, streams, ponds, estuaries, oceans, or public waters.

DISPOSAL:
1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings

to treatment site.
2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional

cleaning of the container prior to its disposal or
reconditioning.

3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanup of spills, contact the regional office of
Environment Canada.

5. For small spills recover the free liquid. Soak up residue
with solids absorbent. DO NOT FLUSH INTO SURFACE STREAMS.
INFORM ENVIRONMENT CANADA AS ABOVE.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:

IF IN EYES:  Immediately flush with plenty of water for at least
15 minutes.  If irritation persists, seek medical attention
immediately.

IF ON SKIN:  Wash with plenty of soap and water.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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